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Distance Learning Provider Review Committee 
 
The Office of Public Instruction (OPI) has a committee in place that reviews distance, online, 
and technology-delivered applications of those who would like to provide supplemental 
services for school districts. This same committee is available to address concerns relating to a 
distance learning provider that have been brought to the attention of OPI once the appropriate 
resolution steps have been followed. OPI may become aware of concerns through public media, 
by school districts, parents, private citizens, etc. 
 
The committee meets once a month at a set time. Currently the meetings are set for the last 
Tuesday each month from 2:00- 2:30.  
 
Standing committee members are the: 
• Chief Program Officer  
• Assistant Chief Program Officer 
• Accreditation Senior Manager  
• Accreditation Specialist(s) 
 
Optional committee members are the: 
• CTAE Unit Manager 
• Teaching and Learning Senior Manager 
• AIM Unit Manager  
 
  
 
 
 
 


